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NAIOP Massachusetts is pleased to announce the 21st Annual NAIOP Golf Tournament benefiting
Heading Home, an outstanding nonprofit organization dedicated to ending homelessness in
Massachusetts.Â  This special tournament will be held on Wednesday, June 3rd at Stow Acres,
Butternut and Wedgewood Pines country clubs. 
Last year, thanks to generous contributions from the sponsors of this event, NAIOP donated
$145,000 to Heading Home bringing our total donations over the past 20 years to more than $1.25
million.

We recognize that these are uncertain times for everyone, but none more so than for the many
families and individuals served by Heading Home. Their needs are greater than ever before, and it is
our hope that this tournament will continue to be Heading Home's single largest source of fundingÂ -
allowing them to continue their important work with area families and individuals.
To do this, we need your help. Please click here for a list of sponsorship opportunities, including the
hole-in-one contest, closest to the pin, and individual holes. Sponsorships range in price from $750
to $7,500, and are an excellent way to market your firm to the area's top real estate executives,
while supporting a truly worthwhile cause. Tournament sponsors are also guaranteed a foursome at
this popular event - which is always a sell out!
About Heading Home: 
Each year this event provides critical funding to Heading Home, an exceptional organization whose
mission is to end homelessness in Greater Boston by providing housing in conjunction with effective
support services to help change the conditions that create homelessness. At a time when
homelessness in the Commonwealth is at an all time high, Heading Home provides area families
and individuals with the support necessary to improve their lives and live independently. If you would
like additional information on Heading Home and the vital services they provide, please visit:
www.headinghomeinc.org. 
Please consider sponsoring this year's tournament - your contribution will truly make a difference in
the lives of the homeless this year! In addition, your firm will receive excellent public relations
exposure at the tournament and in various publications before and after. 
For more information, contact Debbie Osheroff at 781-453-6900, ext. 3, or osheroff@naiopma.org.
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